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Sent Thursday, July 26, 2018 5:47 PM
To: Smolock, Bryan JUL 27 Z018Subject: I Support The New Overtime Rule

Independent Regulatory
Review Commission

Bryan Smolock,

The business community wants to prevent you from implementing this, but

actual working class people want you to make it happen. I strongly support

the regulation being proposed by the PDLI to restore overtime pay to

465,000 workers. This move alone will give the PA economy a boost while

decreasing financial burdens on literally thousands of Pennsylvanians from

urban to rural communities. This is long past due.

Michael Hodgson

michaelhhodgson&gmajl.com

1245 Main Street

Akron, Pennsylvania 17501
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